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In the late-1990’s the City of Austin 
invested great time and effort in 
small-area, neighborhood planning 
in the urban core of the city. By 2000, 

the process had reached our area with more 
than 100 people attending a first meeting, 
“the largest group ever to attend a kick-off 
meeting.” After a two-year process, over 40 
meetings, and two major surveys, the Upper 
Boggy Creek Neighborhood Plan (UBCNP) 
was adopted by City Council in August 2002.

A total of six neighborhood areas are 
included in the UBCNP area – Blackland, 
Cherrywood, Delwood II, Rogers 
Washington Holy-Cross, Scheiffer-
Willowbrook, and Wilshire Wood/Delwood 
I. This area encompasses almost the entirety 
of the 78722 zip code. 

The UBCNP Vision statement rings as 
true today as it did 20 years ago, “The Upper 
Boggy Creek Neighborhood Planning Area 
seeks to be an attractive, human-scaled, 
pedestrian- and cyclist-oriented group of 
neighborhoods. The neighborhoods also 
seek to limit commercial encroachment 
into residential areas, reduce the negative 
effects of traffic, enhance the physical and 
environmental beauty, and preserve and 
enhance the existing unique character of each 
distinct neighborhood.”

A team of volunteer neighborhood stake-
holders led the effort, almost 40 individuals 
are listed in the plan itself as core members. 
While the community has lost several of those 
early leaders, many still live in the Upper Boggy 
Creek area and are still very active in shaping 
our community.  

The team established six goals related 
to Community Character, Land Use, 
Housing, Transportation, Parks/Open 
Space/Environment, and Services. Each 
goal is broken into specific objectives to be 
pursued through 114 action items that detail 
which City Department should take lead on 
implementation. 

Upper Boggy Creek Neighborhood Plan 20th Anniversary
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This product is for informational purposes and may not have been prepared
for or be suitable for legal, engineering, or surveying purposes. It does not
represent an on-the-ground survey and represents only the approximate
relative location of property boundaries.

This product has been produced by the Planning and Zoning Department for
the sole purpose of geographic reference. No warranty is made by the City
of Austin regarding specific accuracy or completeness.

A comprehensive plan shall not constitute zoning regulations or
establish zoning district boundaries.  This map is for informational
purposes only. No guarantee can be made as to its accuracy.

Adopted: August 1, 2002
Revised: March 13, 2020



Happy New Year!  We can officially say that 
until Valentine’s Day right? Thank you to all 
who came out to Bobo’s in early December for 
the Cherrywood Flickers and Friends holiday 
appreciation party! 

Two years ago, the front-page story of the 
February 2020 Flea celebrated the imminent 
opening of Grackle Green as the newest neigh-
borhood pocket park; the general meeting 
focused on the City’s Land Development Code 
rewrite process and our CNA alternative map 
and priorities as well as how to co-habitat with 
urban coyotes … oh, what days those were! 

As we enter the second year of a pandemic, 
we continue to wrestle with the new dynam-
ics of our social networks (love seeing green 
cards still in some Scheiffer-Willowbrook area 
windows) and the weekly see-saw rhythms of 
schooling, pandemic rituals, virtual meetings, 
even while familiar dynamics remain such as 
rapid housing and transportation changes and 
green space preservation. Perhaps the coyotes 
have moved on. 

Our meetings continue to be virtual in 
February 2022 in an abundance of caution. We 
hope to return to in-person soon – especially 
as we look ahead to hosting more meetings 
about the block-by-block impacts of I-35 reno-
vation and way ahead to a candidate forum 

in the fall for the next Mayor and District 9 
Councilperson who will represent us. 

At the last General Meeting in November 
2021, we elected several new Steering 
Committee members (welcome Julio and 
Rich!). The major Steering Committee actions 
over the winter have been continued engage-
ment on the I-35 Capital Express Project 
with another letter and also some neighbor-
hood association housekeeping. We have also 
recently learned about two transportation 
planning efforts – drainage work related to 
the Airport Blvd Corridor Plan on the edge of 
Patterson Park, and more intensive street des-
ignations in Duplex Nation in the draft Austin 
Strategic Mobility Plan. 

We’ll talk about those at the General 
Meeting on February 16 and we’ll also be 
joined by our neighbor and Texas State 
Representative Sheryl Cole for an update 
from the Austin Police Department on prop-
erty crime in our area; a review of the latest 
plans from TxDoT about I-35 (see page 3), 
and approve the neighborhood association 
2022 budget recently set by the Steering 
Committee. We’ll also have updates on afford-
ability, area historical documentation, listserv 
guidelines and trees. 

Of course, you can hear about all of these 

on the cherrywood.groups.io list, but if any 
of these issues pluck a particular nerve for 
you, please let us know via email below or the 
Cherrywood Facebook page. We’ll connect 
you with other like-minded residents. And if 
you have the time and temperament to help 
with moderation of our social media and web-
site – please get in touch! 

The experience of neighborhood always 
begins with individuals choosing to do some-
thing they don’t have to do – as simple as 
greeting a stranger on your walk, to seeking 
out others who share an interest, to attending 
a meeting for civil discussion and action. Don’t 
let the lingering pandemic (or coyotes) keep 
you from whatever draws you out into your 
neighborhood! Hope to see you soon. 

CH E R R Y W OOD N E IGH B OR HOOD A S S OCI AT ION 

Quarterly 
Meeting

DON' T
MISS

IT !

Stay Connected
CNA WEBSITE    www.cherrywood.org

NEIGHBORHOOD LISTSERV  Cherrywood at https://groups.io
FACEBOOK  www.facebook.com/cherrywood78722

UPPER BOGGY GREEK PLANNING TEAM WEBSITE    upperboggycreek.com

CHAIR   Jim Walker
VICE CHAIR  Brandy Savarese

SECRETARY  Sharon Lynch 
TREASURER  Allen Hah

STEERING COMMITTEE MEMBERS
  Matt Harriger, Girard Kinney, Julio Carreon-Reyes, Cara Bertron, 
Sean Griffin, Adam Packer, Jeri Spence, Jules Vieau, Rich Heyman

Contact us: steering@cherrywood.org

FLEA MANAGING EDITOR    Jim Walker
LAYOUT EDITOR   Gabi Williams

AD MANAGER   Allen Hah
Contact The FLEA: flea@cherrywood.org

C N A  N E W S 
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Wednesday, February 16 6:30 pm
virtual on Zoom!

Agenda
•	 Rep. Sheryl Cole and Austin Police Department 

visit to discuss crime
•	 Update on TxDOT CapEx Central
•	 Discussion of affordability

D E V E L O P M E N T  W A T C H
Updates and Annual Meeting
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December 2021 and January 2022 were not only busy months in the 
I-35 CapEx Central timeline, they have also proven to be turning 
points in the conversation. 

In December, the City of Austin (CoA) rolled out the “Austin 
Cap & Stitch Project,” its first public foray into the discussion I-35 
improvements. Billed as “a community-centered plan to build 
infrastructure over I-35 that connects downtown, improves mobility, 
and provides community amenities,” the video and survey focus 
attention on the possibility for building deck plazas—or caps—over 
I-35 between 12th and 11th Streets and between 8th and Cesar 
Chavez Streets. Although not directly impacting the Cherrywood 
neighborhood, the capping shown in the city’s proposal hinted at what 
we would see in TxDOT’s design alternatives, scheduled to be made 
public in late January. 

Because the CoA’s plan effectively confirmed that capping was 
not being explored in the Cherrywood section and knowing that our 
neighborhood is in the crosshairs of significant right-of-way expan-
sion, the Cherrywood Neighborhood Association decided to turn up 
its advocacy efforts, and especially focus on reaching city officials. 
CNA began to draft a letter expressing our disappointment that city 
representatives and elected officials would turn a blind eye to highway 
expansion in Austin’s urban core neighborhoods while offering 
significant and well-articulated alternatives that would allow TxDOT 
to fulfill its promise of “no wider” and for CoA to do right by its urban 
core residents. 

As anticipated, TxDOT issued significantly redesigned alterna-
tives showing extensive capping south of 8th Street. In Cherrywood, 
the alternatives show stitches—widened bridges—around Dean 

Keeton, 32nd, and 38 ½, as well as new areas of “potential 
enhanced aesthetic opportunity” (PEAO). Although the updated 
alternatives show TxDOT and CoA taking steps in the right 
direction, CNA is not satisfied. The modified alternatives still show 
Cherrywood businesses and residents bearing the brunt of highway 
widening and not even for the benefit of a fully covered roadway. We 
are also unconvinced of the value of the stitches or PEAOs to neigh-
borhood residents. On January 28, CNA issued its formal response to 
CoA and to TxDOT telling them to do and how to do better. We will 
continue to call for capping I-35 between Dean Keeton and at least 38 
½ Street, if not all the way north to Airport. Please watch the listserv 
or the CNA Facebook page for announcements of upcoming meetings 
regarding the I-35 CapEx Central project. Increased neighborhood 
engagement in 2022 will be critical to achieving the best possible 
outcome for Cherrywood.

Photos by J. Potter-Miller

Affordable Housing Discussion Group

Patterson Park

I-35 Update

Join a group of neighbors interested in building on the great research last fall from a UT Austin graduate students. We'll set up a time to get 
together and talk about initiatives for the neighborhood association to actively promote affordability in multi-family, preservation of afford-
ability and securing affordability in new single-family construction within our area. Email jwalker78722@gmail.com if you're interested!

We were recently reminded of the Airport Boulevard Corridor Program that was adopted as part of the City of Austin 2016 Mobility Bond. The 
last public input on this program was back in 2014, so this kind of slipped our minds! 

The project has been progressing and design has already begun for drainage and other improvements in the Patterson Park section of 
Airport Blvd. We are in touch with City staff to schedule a meeting through Friends of Patterson Park so we can all learn more. You can 
learn more details and sign up for updates at www.AustinTexas.gov/AirportCorridor



G R E E N  S P A C E S 
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Registration is Open for Maplewood Elementary

Get to Know Cherrywood's Urban Forest

Due to the intensive mowing that Willowbrook Reach received last September, the creek banks are ripe for the proliferation of fast 
growing species such as ragweed and johnson grass. When left unchecked, these species will dominate the landscape and prevent 
a more advantageous mix of grasses and plants to take root. With that in mind, the Friends and Lovers of Willowbrook Reach 
(FLWR) is planning a February weed removal event. The date will be set depending on the weather. To receive news on this and 

future events, please join the FLWR listserv by emailing AdamESparks@gmail.com. 

The land that makes up Patterson Park was bought by the city of Austin in 1941, and the park turned 80 years young in 2021. To celebrate, 
Friends of Patterson Park has started a community memory bank. Visit https://bit.ly/PattersonMemoryBank and share your favorite memory 
of time spent at the park. We'll find a fun way to share these at the park and on friendsofpattersonpark.org. Feel free to submit more than one 
answer! We started collecting memories at the Patterson Luminarias on December 12. Below are a few:

Years of biking down to swim team.

The butterfly release and holding the caterpillars and also tonight at the luminaries! Maya (age 7)

My brothers and I used to love to play tennis at the park. One day we left our babysitter to go play tennis and scared our mom to death.

This is my first time at this park. The memory I am making is exquisite. A beautiful lit up night indeed.

My fav memory is when the new playground arrived.

So many kiddo birthdays at the big pavilion!

Willowbrook Reach

Patterson Park

THE FACTS: 
Established in 1951, Maplewood Elementary is your local public elementary school serving families in Cherrywood, parts of Mueller, and is also 
open to transfer students from anywhere in Austin. Maplewood is a diverse community of learners in Pre-K through 5th grade. Pre-K students 
must be four, and Kindergarteners must be five, by September 1st. The school day runs from 7:40 a.m.-3:10 p.m.  On-site after school care is 
available until 6 p.m. from a variety of vendors including Creative Action. In spring 2022, there are approximately 420 students enrolled at 
Maplewood. Parent volunteer support on campus is welcomed and encouraged!

WHY MAPLEWOOD?
Maplewood teachers are a mix of veterans and new educators. While 15 teachers and teaching assistants are in their first five years at our 

school, 10 have been teaching more than 5 years, and 15 have been at our campus for more than 10 years, including six leaders who have been 
with Maplewood for more than 20 years. About 25% of our students are enrolled in the dual-language program (Spanish). Our Special Areas 
Team (music, art, physical education, and library) is phenomenal. Students are presented with an engaging and challenging arts curriculum 
and participate in school-wide arts events celebrating cultural diversity (e.g. Latinx Heritage Night and Black History Month). Our P.E. coach 
leads our students in an innovative fitness program including units like cardio drumming; she was just named one of five finalists for 2022 
National Teacher of the Year for Elementary Physical Education.  

Maplewood boasts a school-wide Social Emotional Learning and “Increase the Peace” program led by our fabulous school counselor. We 
have been recognized as a longstanding No Place for Hate campus. In 2020, our school counselor started a Reading Against Racism Program 
for both students and parents. Our parent community shows up and is not afraid to talk about hard things! The theme of increasing the peace 
is embedded in the fabric of our school. Maplewood has a Peace Pole garden in the back and a Peace sign sculpture at our front entrance. 
Individual students are nominated by staff and recognized as “Peace Makers” each week. All of our Kindergarten and Pre-K students partici-
pate in a Mindfulness program with a certified yoga/mindfulness instructor who is a former Maplewood classroom teacher.

Maplewood values outdoor education and environmental stewardship. Many of our students eat lunch outdoors every day or learn in one of 
our “outdoor classroom” areas on campus. The National Wildlife Federation has recognized Maplewood as an Eco Rise School and a Monarch 
Heroes School. In addition to our Pollinator Gardens, each classroom has its own vegetable garden and we have a school orchard. We have been 
the recipients of several Bright Green Futures Grants, most recently a 2021 grant to support composting and recycling at outdoor lunch. Two 
new playscapes were installed by AISD this winter, and we also just received a grant from Austin Public Health to enhance our recess spaces 
with new blacktop and sidewalk activity paint and new soccer goals.

MORE INFO
We would love to meet you, show you our beautiful campus, and answer any questions you may have about sending your child to your local 

neighborhood public school. Tours are happening on February 18 and on March 25 @ 9:00 a.m.  You are welcome to explore our Maplewood 
School Community Facebook page to connect with current parents directly, and visit https://linktr.ee/maplewoodmustangs to view our PTA 
page, sign up for a tour, enroll in AISD, or learn about the transfer process.  Questions?  Call the Maplewood office at 512-414-4402.

Cherrywood residents have a long history 
of caring for neighborhood trees, from par-
ticipating in the annual fall tree-planting 
weekend spearheaded by neighbor Mike 
Damal, tending to the trees that have popu-
lated the Riparian Restoration Zone along 
Willowbrook Reach, or simply stringing café 
lights and hanging bird feeders in the heritage 
trees across the ‘hood. Our neighborhood is a 
diverse and, in some places, dense urban for-
est that deserves to be celebrated. 
Resident Mike Damal’s annual tree-planting 
initiative marked its 25th anniversary in 
2021 and celebrated by planting its 797th 
tree—what an incredible mark to make in 
Cherrywood. Damal says, “I can go down 
pretty much any street in Cherrywood and 
show you the difference [tree planting] has 
made.” Although the types of trees have 

changed somewhat in the last three decades, 
the goal has remained consistent: to keep the 
neighborhood shaded. The annual tree planting 
occurs in October—fall is the best time to plant 
trees in Austin—and Damal announces it’s time 
to order trees on the neighborhood listserv. 
This year he delivered ornamentals, such as 
Anacacho Orchid and Texas mountain laurel, 
and classic Austin shade trees like Monterrey 
and Bur oaks. Don’t miss 2022’s event!
As our neighborhood responds to the 
increased development pressures that also 
play out in Austin as while, it is important that 
Cherrywooders continue to be good stewards 
of our urban forest. In recent months, CNA 
has tossed around the idea of engaging neigh-
bors in a grassroots tree survey that would get 
us out and about, engaging with and identify-
ing the trees (and each other), and learning 

about the special trees that give us shade, 
announce the arrival of spring with their 
incredible and fragrant blooms, and provide 
habitat to resident birds and squirrels. 

Welcome to all incoming Maplewood Mustang Families!

It's My Park Day, November. Photos by J. Potter-Miller.Community Garden Fall Festival, October (arts and crafts table, music by 
neighbor Javier Jara)
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Primary Election: February 2022Upper Boggy Creek Neighborhood Plan Contd. 
December 2021 and January 2022 were not 
only busy months in the I-35 CapEx Central 
timeline, they have also proven to be turning 
points in the conversation. 

In December, the City of Austin (CoA) 
rolled out the “Austin Cap & Stitch Project,” 
its first public foray into the discussion I-35 
improvements. Billed as “a community-
centered plan to build infrastructure over 
I-35 that connects downtown, improves 
mobility, and provides community ameni-
ties,” the video and survey focus attention on 
the possibility for building deck plazas—or 
caps—over I-35 between 12th and 11th 
Streets and between 8th and Cesar Chavez 
Streets. Although not directly impacting 
the Cherrywood neighborhood, the capping 
shown in the city’s proposal hinted at what 
we would see in TxDOT’s design alternatives, 
scheduled to be made public in late January. 

Because the CoA’s plan effectively con-
firmed that capping was not being explored 
in the Cherrywood section and knowing 
that our neighborhood is in the crosshairs 
of significant right-of-way expansion, the 
Cherrywood Neighborhood Association 
decided to turn up its advocacy efforts, and 
especially focus on reaching city officials. 
CNA began to draft a letter expressing our 

disappointment that city representatives 
and elected officials would turn a blind eye 
to highway expansion in Austin’s urban core 
neighborhoods while offering significant and 
well-articulated alternatives that would allow 
TxDOT to fulfill its promise of “no wider” 
and for CoA to do right by its urban core 
residents. 

As anticipated, TxDOT issued sig-
nificantly redesigned alternatives showing 
extensive capping south of 8th Street. In 
Cherrywood, the alternatives show stitches—
widened bridges—around Dean Keeton, 
32nd, and 38th, as well as new areas of 
“potential enhanced aesthetic opportunity” 
(PEAO). Although the updated alternatives 
show TxDOT and CoA taking steps in the 
right direction, CNA is not satisfied. The 
modified alternatives still show Cherrywood 
businesses and residents bearing the brunt 
of highway widening and not even for the 
benefit of a fully covered roadway. We are 
also unconvinced of the value of the stitches 
or PEAOs to neighborhood residents. On 
January 28, CNA issued its formal response 
to CoA and to TxDOT telling them to do and 
how to do better. We will continue to call 
for capping I-35 between Dean Keeton and 
at least 38th Street, if not all the way north 

to Airport. Please watch the listserv or the 
CNA Facebook page for announcements 
of upcoming meetings regarding the I-35 
CapEx Central project. Increased neighbor-
hood engagement in 2022 will be critical 
to achieving the best possible outcome for 
Cherrywood.

Check out the Cherrywood and Upper 
Boggy Creek websites by scanning the QR 
codes below!

Another election year is upon us, and the Democratic and 
Republican party primaries are fast approaching. Election day is 
March 1, with the early voting period running from Feb. 14 to Feb 25. 
And an application for a mail-in ballot must be received by the Travis 
County Clerk by Feb. 18. 

You won’t find candidates for our nonpartisan city council on 
this ballot. Those elections will be held during the general elec-
tion in November. You also won’t find candidates for the Green or 
Libertarian parties, as those parties hold conventions to nominate 
their candidates instead of primary elections. 

What you will find this year is an extremely busy and crowded 
primary cycle for Texas’ main statewide elected offices, as well as 
nominations for Travis County officials and our state senator and 
state representative. As one of fifteen “open primary” states, regis-
tered Texas voters may vote in any one of the parties’ primary without 
registering as a member of that party, though you can only vote in a 
party’s primary runoff election if you voted in that party’s primary 
earlier that year.

At the top of the ticket, the Governor’s race has five candidates 
vying for the Democratic nomination and, somewhat unusually 
for an established incumbent, seven intraparty challengers to our 
sitting Republican governor. There are similarly crowded races 
for Lt. Governor (3 Ds, 6 Rs), Attorney General (5 Ds, 4 Rs), Land 
Commissioner (4 Ds, 8Rs), Ag Commissioner (2 Ds, 3Rs), and 
Comptroller (3Ds, 2 Rs). There also are contests for a Railroad 
Commissioner seat and several places on the Texas Court of Criminal 
Appeals and the Texas Supreme Court. 

Due to the redistricting process, new electoral maps were drawn 
for U.S. Congress, the State Board of Education, and the Texas Senate 
and House. For the most part, our districts have remained effectively 
the same. We are still represented by SBOE District 5, with the 
incumbent running in the Democratic party with two challengers, 
and the Republican contest with two candidates. And our current 
state senator Sarah Eckhardt and state representative Sheryl Cole 
both are running unopposed in their primaries. 

But the biggest impact of redistricting on our neighborhood is to 
move us from U.S. Congressional District 25, a Republican-leaning 
district that included just a small piece of Austin, to a newly drawn 
Congressional District 37 based almost entirely in the city and its 
immediate surrounding area. In redistricting lingo, Austin had been 
“cracked” into several disparate districts to dilute our collective 
political power. Because the 2020 census resulted in Texas gaining 
two new congressional seats, lawmakers chose to “pack” most of 
Austin into one of the new districts to retain a political advantage 
elsewhere. Congressman Lloyd Doggett, who left our previous 
district for another when ours was drawn to advantage a Republican 
in 2011, has again switched districts to run in our new one, alongside 
three other challengers in the Democratic primary. There are three 
candidates running in the Republican primary. 

Recent legislation passed by the state legislature made several 
changes to the voting process, especially to the mail-in ballot process. 
The new law bans drive-thru voting, prohibits 24-hour voting, and 
increases the number of required early voting hours in smaller 
counties to match those already required of larger counties. Election 
officials may no longer send out mail-in ballot applications unless they 
are requested by the voter. Partisan poll watchers were granted more 
autonomy to oversee voting, matched with additional required train-

ing and stronger accountability for poll watchers who violate state law 
while at a polling location. 

Those voting by mail, which is still restricted only to those who 
are 65 or older, who will be out of the country during the election, 
are confined to jail, or have a disability or illness that prevents them 
from voting in person, must now include their driver’s license or social 
security number on their mail-in ballot and application, and that 
information must match their voting record. While potentially an 
upgrade on the current process of matching signatures, implementa-
tion this year has been marred with problems, and many applications 
have been rejected as a result. A new online ballot tracker is meant to 
empower voters to correct problems with their application or their 
ballot during an election. For information about the tracker, and 
to find sample ballots and information on polling hours and loca-
tions posted online closer to the election, visit https://countyclerk.
traviscountytx.gov/departments/elections/. 

Every Cherrywood resident should exercise their right to vote. Not 
only is it the most direct way to participate in our democracy, but the 
greater the number of our residents who vote, the more visibility we 
will have when voicing our collective opinions to our local elected offi-
cials throughout their terms. Historically, voter turnout in Precinct 
152, which includes all of the Cherrywood, Scheiffer-Willowbrook, 
and Wilshire Wood neighborhoods, has exceeded the statewide voter 
turnout and even edged out turnout in Travis County as a whole (for 
the Nov. 2020 election, these rates were 72.5%, 66.7%, and 70.5%, 
respectively). Let’s see if we can increase our turnout even more in 
2022!

Who Represents You?
US Congress, Congressman Roger Williams (R)

State Senate, Senator Sarah Eckhardt (D)
State House, Representative Sheryl Cole (D)
City of Austin, Council Member Kathie Tovo

Travis County, Commissioner Jeff Travillion (D)
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Texas Trees

J J F E Y F R I U R E P H V P I P F S C
Q W U A Y M R T M G W B M H R I E N Y F
R P P S B V E S B Y O A Z T N S E R C E
S G I N M P D P X D J C N X J V Y A A F
Q I Q S P J B H E T O R O M A P L E M F
S H X F T O U X U R X R F O L I V E O S
D R L J O A D X W I S O I M B Z T R R G
J R J H B Y C W W C S I I N U F T U E C
U J J Q H P U H Q O F A M S P I N E I R
N P C P Z J E T E R C C C M B C C G H A
I U Y O L H K L E P Y H M H O F O E U P
P O P P A Q G I M I O X Y X E N H W V E
E G R E F G R C H I N A B E R R Y W O M
R Z E C D R U H N T M A G N O L I A A Y
H A S A M O U N T A I N L A U R E L S R
T C S N R Y H Q O X I O O A K Q N X H T
R A T P E V Q N Q P P U H M R G A P Q L
J C O Y O M W A L N U T L N L R Z C S E
Q I G V D Q E O Y B X Q F Q W R N L C U
K A V W N X T J X T R H H J V H B B H V

mountainlaurel crapemyrtle persimmon chinaberry
sycamore pistache magnolia huisache
cypress juniper walnut maple
redbud pecan olive pine
oak elm acacia ash

®

Texas Trees Word Search

If your household has been hard hit by the 
recent winter storm or the ongoing COVID 

pandemic, then the neighborhood buddy system is 
here to help with errands or even things like need-

ing a place to stay if your house has an extended 
power or water outage.

Cherrywood Buddy System
buddysystem@cherrywood.org

Call Jim at 512-499-0526
Scheiffer-Willowbrook Buddy System

Call Steve at 512-466-5656
We’ll keep your name and info private,

just don’t hesitate to reach out!



Honest-to-Goodness 
Good Texas Cooking

 –  S E R V I N G  U P  –

2002 Manor Road – Austin, Texas – 78722

(512) 479-5006

WEEKDAYS 11AM – 10PM  //  WEEKENDS 8AM – 10PM

W W W . H O O V E R S C O O K I N G . C O M

We Cat
  - Good Food on the Move!
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Locally Owned for  
50 years.

Located on the 
“Mueller Greenbelt” 

by I-35

Y O U R 
O T H E R 
F A M I LY 
D O C T O R

austinvethospital.com
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